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A FEW WORDS FROM MRS NICOLL 
Last Thursday was a very special day. We had our grand opening 

of our new outdoor classroom in EYFS. This project has taken lots 

of planning and hard work and it’s down to a brilliant team of 

people to make this happen. We would like to say a huge thank 

you to FOMS who have tirelessly fundraised to pay for some of 

the equipment. They have given up their spare time to make 

Mount Street a better place and we are so grateful for them. We 

would also like to say a special thank you to Mr Quincey, Mr 

Stokes and Mr Burns who have completed the labour. They’ve 

worked many hours, in all weathers and have brought our plans 

to life.  

Steve Munby, the chief executive of the Educational 
Development Trust opened the new outdoor classroom and it 
was delight to have him with us. We are so pleased with the end 
result and hope you are too. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 1 NEWS 
Carrier bag 
Please can your child bring a carrier bag into school and keep it 
in their tray? They will use it to put their work books into, to 
bring them home during the last week of term. Many thanks. 
 
Year 1 Sports Day 

Due to our sports afternoon unfortunately being cancelled, we 

are rearranging it to Monday 17
th

 July at 1.45pm. Gates will open 

at 1.30pm. Your child needs to come to school wearing 

sportswear on this day. You are very welcome to take your child 

home afterwards. We will dismiss from classroom doors as usual. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

DROP IN AFTERNOON 
If you wish to discuss your child’s report there will be a drop in 

afternoon between 3.15 – 4.30p.m. on Tuesday, 11
th

 July. It 

would be helpful if you could indicate to your child’s class 

teacher if you will be attending so a time can be allocated. 

 

 

YEAR 2 NEWS 

Carrier Bags 
Please send a strong, named carrier bag into school ready for 
children’s work which we will be sending home.  Thank you. 
 
Year 2 Graduation Day 
Graduation Cafe and Graduation Assembly will be on the last day, 
Wednesday 19th July.  The Cafe will be from 9:15am and the 
Graduation Assembly from 10am.  You will receive a letter with more 
details for this morning.  Many thanks. 

Year 2 Graduation Photographs 

Please note that if you have ordered a Graduation photograph of 

your child, it will be available for collection on the last day of term 

before the Graduation Assembly. Many thanks. 

Year 2 Production 
If your child has come home with lines to learn for our end of year 
production, we would really appreciate if they can practise at 
home!  Most children only have a line or two and we expect that they 
will be able to learn these by heart for the performance. Many thanks 
for your help with this. 

Tickets for our end of year production of Captain Cook Captures the 
World will be on sale from Monday 26th June.  These will be £1 each 
and we can allocate two tickets per child.  If you would like additional 
tickets, please make the office aware and you will be notified if there 
are surplus tickets available for purchase.   

Please note, as the children have small voices, we would appreciate 
the hall be as quiet possible in order that the children can perform 
without distraction and be heard.  Therefore we ask that no children 
accompany you to watch the production.  We can offer a creche for 
the duration of the show so please let the office know if you would 
like to book a younger sibling in.  Many thanks. 

Year 2 Sports Day 
As the elements were against our Sports Afternoon last week, we are 
looking to re-schedule before the end of term.  However, due to the 
business of production rehearsals, trips, Golden Treats and Wow Days 
we are unable to find a definitive time.  Therefore, we will play it by 
ear and slot a session of sports races in when we can but 
unfortunately this means parents won't be invited.  If necessary, we 
will let you know the day before so that children can come 
appropriately dressed in sportswear.  Look out for pictures on Twitter 
and Facebook!  Thank you for your understanding. 

 



 

 

                  
 

    

           

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

                       

 

 

 

     

 
 

  

 

                 

      

FRIENDS OF MOUNT STREET (FOMS) 

Our last event for this school year is the Year 2 Prom, Thursday 
13th July 5 till 6.30pm 
Tickets are £3 each, which includes a disco and party tea. They 
won't need any money on the night, tickets need to be 
purchased before the event from their class teacher, and they 
will be on sale from Monday 3rd July. Please bring the correct 
money.  
Dates 
Thursday 13th July - Year 2 Prom 5 till 6.30pm 
If you are able to spare some time and enthusiasm to join us 
please contact Helen chair of FOMS on 07719537709 or come 
to our next meeting. 
Follow us on face book. 
 

LAST DAY OF TERM 6 

Please may we remind parents that school finishes at 1.15 on 

the last day of term, lunch will not be provided on this day.  

Children in Year 2 are able to leave with their parents after 

Graduation if they wish and take any siblings home with them 

too.  

BOOKS 
Please note for children in all year groups, all reading and 
library books must be returned to school by Friday, 14

th
 July at 

the very latest to enable us to prepare them for the next class 
teachers. Many thanks 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY FEES - REMINDER 

Please can you ensure that all fees for extra nursery sessions and 

hot meals in nursery are paid in full by the end of the term? 

NURSERY  

Please may we remind nursery parents that the last day of 

nursery is on Tuesday, 18
th

 July. 
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                                              Joseph               Dylan                Phoebe  
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    WICKED 150                               

 

 

 

 

              Keturah                                                                          

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

KEY DATES 
 

YEAR GROUP DATE AND TIME EVENT AND OTHER INFORMATION 

Nursery Tuesday, 18
th

 July Last Day of Nursery 

Reception Tuesday, 11
th

 July 3.15-4.30pm 

Friday, 14
th

 July 

Drop in afternoon 

Whole school Beach Wow Day 

Year 1 

 

Monday, 10
th

 July 

Tuesday, 11
th

 July 3.15-4.30pm 

Friday, 14
th

 July 

Monday, 17
th

 July 1.45pm 

Homework projects due in 

Drop in afternoon 

Whole school Beach Wow Day 

Sports Day gates open 1.30pm 

Year 2 Tuesday, 11
th

 July 2.00pm 

Tuesday, 11
th

 July 3.15-4.30pm 

Wednesday, 12
th

 July 2.00pm 

Friday, 14
th

 July 

Wednesday, 19
th

 July 

‘Captain Cook Captures the World’ 

Drop in afternoon 

‘Captain Cook Captures the World’ 

Whole School Beach Wow Day 

Graduation Café and Leavers assembly 

 

 
 

 

SUPERSTAR ASSEMBLIES 

YEAR GROUP DATE AND TIME 

Year 2  Friday 7
th

 July 

Year 1  Friday 14
th

 July 

Last Day of Term 6 for Nursery – Tuesday, 18
th

 July 2017 

Last Day of Term 6 – Wednesday 19
th

 July 2017 – school closes at 1.15pm 

First Day of Term 1 – Tuesday, 5
th

 September 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


